

WEEK AT A GLANCE

GARDEN AVENUE PUBLIC SCHOOL 225 GARDEN AVENUE, TORONTO, ON M6R 1H9 416-393-9165 GARDEN@TDSB.ON.CA



Week of October 22 - October 26

This month our school focus is on Responsibility

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN

Monday, October 22 -Day 3

Eco club at lunch

Tuesday, October 23 - DAY 4

R. 104 & R.103 @ Warren Park

Wednesday, October 24 - DAY 5

- Wear Purple Day
- R.203 @High Park

Thursday, October 25 - Day 1

Friday, October 26 - Day 2

UPCOMING EVENTS

Oct 29- Character traits assembly presentation

Oct 30- Photo Retake Day

Oct 31- Halloween Parade: Gr.1-6 @ Copernicus Lodge

@1PM; Kindergarten @ 9:15AM around the school

Nov 7- School Council Meeting

Nov 8- Remembrance Day Assembly

Nov 13- Report Cards go home

Nov 15- Parent Teacher Interviews 3:30-7:30pm

Nov 16- Parent-Teacher Interviews 9am-11:45am

Nov 16- PA Day- No School

Dec 7 - PA Day- No School

Please follow us on twitter @GardenAvePS



GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS

Pumpkin Patch Fair

Thank you to the Parent Council and the volunteers for organizing the Pumpkin Patch Fair. Thank you to the community members for coming to the Fair, so we can support our students and programs. Garden PS is very grateful for your work and your contribution!

Caring and Safe Schools Committee

We have parent and student representatives on the committee, so they can bring their voice to the decision making. We had our first Caring and Safe Schools Committee meeting where we came up with some great ideas including a school wide wellness activity. The whole school will engage in a 5 minute meditation activity that will be played over the PA system as soon as students come in after lunch. This activity helps to reduce stress and anxiety and improve focus and work productivity of students and staff. We are looking forward to starting this great meditation activity on Monday, October 29th.

Wear Purple Day

On Wednesday, October 24, our school will join our community partners, child welfare agencies and the police to raise awareness about the rights of children and youth for safety and well-being in all aspects of their lives by wearing something PURPLE! Children need to know that they have a right to be safe and that as caring adults we will always help them.

Legalization of Cannabis

The recreational use of cannabis became legal in Canada on October 17, 2018.

Despite the changes to cannabis-related laws, the recreational use of cannabis is not permitted on TDSB property. For more information, please click on the link: http://www.tdsb.on.ca/Cannabis